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Declaration 
 
 
Dated at the Township of Zorra on April 1, 2025. 
 
The Township of Zorra intends to participate in one or more procurements conducted 
by Local Authority Services (LAS) between April 2025 to April 2026. For further 
information and access to LAS request for proposal (RFP) notices, please review the 
website at www.las.on.ca. 
 
 
 
 
 
Karen Martin 
Director of Corporate Services/Clerk 
Township of Zorra 
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